
 

 

 

 

 

Ubon Ratchathani University Announcement 

No Gift Policy for the Fiscal Year 2025  

___________________________ 

 

Ubon Ratchathani University is aware of its duty to prevent all forms of corruption and 

promote good governance within the university to ensure fair practices across various functions 

and foster a sense of responsibility among the staff of higher education institutions.  

This responsibility encompasses being accountable, transparent, impartial, verifiable, and 

trustworthy to all involved parties. 

 

Therefore, to express a strong intention to combat corruption in all forms and to enhance 

ethics and integrity in operations, which lead to transparency in the activities of the personnel 

according to good governance principles, it is hereby declared that all executives and staff of 

Ubon Ratchathani University will not accept any gifts or gratuities while on duty, before taking 

office, and after completing their duties. This is to avoid actions that could influence decision-

making or lead to corruption and misconduct now and in the future.  

 

All executives and administrators at all levels must act as role models and strictly 

oversee their personnel to ensure proper conduct. 

 

Since October 1, 2024 onward.   

 

Issued on September 27, 2024 

 

 

 

 

  Associate Professor Chutinun Prasitpuriprecha 

            President of Ubon Ratchathani University  


